
 
 

 13th August, 2020 
Corporate Relations Department, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001                              

Code No. 506530 
 
Sub: : Notice regarding postponement of the Board Meeting for considering and 
approving the Un-Audited Financial Results of the Company for the quarter ended 30th 
June, 2020 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
In continuation to our letter dated 7th August, 2020, we wish to inform you that the 
meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company which was originally scheduled on 
Friday, 14th August, 2020 has been postponed due to unavoidable circumstances to 
“Friday, 28th August, 2020” for considering and approving the Un-Audited Financial 
Results of the Company for the quarter ended 30th June, 2020. 
 
Please take note of the same. Meantime, kindly acknowledge the receipt. 
 

Thanking you, 
 

Yours faithfully, 
For Kemp & Company Limited      

 
Kunal Chhatwani 
Company Secretary 


